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Exception to Scholarship - Instrument Change Policy 

Any potential situation regarding changing scholarship instrument should be brought to the department 

and dealt with on a case by case basis with the best interest of the student in mind. If it is determined 

that the student may audition for scholarship on a different instrument, that audition may only take 

place during the spring of each academic year. If a new scholarship is awarded, it will be no greater than 

the original scholarship and will be implemented in the fall of the following academic year. Only in cases 

where the award in the new applied area is lower than the amount granted initially on a different 

instrument will there be a temporary loss of a portion of financial aid. Students who choose to change 

their instrument must complete the required number of semesters of lessons on the new instrument as 

per the award amount. 

 

Exception to Scholarship – Fine Arts Scholarship Change Policy 

Switching a fine arts scholarship (Art or Theater) to music will also follow the policy above. All 

departments involved must be notified by the student in order to initiate review of the matter. 

 


